
Ewing Chapter January 2013 

 

Dear Compatriots, 

The holidays have flown by and we are now starting a new year.  According to the news on 

TV and the internet, 2013 sounds to be interesting as well as challenging.  Along those same 

lines Ewings Chapter is also trying to provide interesting programs and meeting sites but finds 

this also can be challenging at times.  Our upcoming meeting is a good example.  As of the 

writing of this newsletter we have several programs that are possible but nothing confirmed.  

The best I can say is come to the meeting and hopefully be pleasantly surprised.  Most of our 

speakers are local historians, collectors of a variety of artifacts, eclectic enthusiasts with a 

wide range of knowledge in some specific area and sometimes even a local politician.  With that 

said please come as often as possible and join fellow members in support of our great country.  

 Ewings Chapter will convene for its January meeting this Thursday evening January 24th 

at 6:30 at the restored Chester Academy Building in Chester, Ohio.  As mentioned above the 

program is sure to be exciting, given the wide range of excellent talent in the area.  The meal 

for the evening is also going to be a surprise as well.  It is going to be provided by several of our 

own Ewings members. The cuisine may not be as good as the excellent meals provided by the 

ladies of the Chester Shade Historical Society, but you will not go away hungry. If you could 

please call Jim Smith, 740-949-2127 – jimdismith@yahoo.com  or William Beegle, 740-446-2152 

beegle@hughes.net by this Wednesday evening it would be greatly appreciated.  

Chapter Web Site 

 Compatriot Carl Denbow as graciously volunteered to maintain a web site for the chapter. 

You can access it from the Ohio SAR web site www.ohssar.org or by going direct with www.sar-

ewing.org .  The site will have previous newsletters, including this one, as well as interesting 

information about Ewings and upcoming dates and events.    Some members have noted they 

cannot always open the newsletter so if that happens just go to the web site listed above and 

you can read it there. 

Dates and Events 

February 1 & 2 – Winter BOM – Columbus, Oho  February 28 – Ewings regular meeting – Pomeroy, Oho 
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